
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

General Services Department
965 Fir Street 

Chico, CA 95928 
(530) 896-7800

CITY OF CHICO  
SUSTAINABILITY TASK FORCE 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING  

The May 21, 2012 Sustainability Task Force  
meeting has been cancelled due to a lack of a quorum.  

 
 

The next regular meeting of the Task Force is scheduled 
for Monday, June 4, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in  

Conference Room 1 of the Council Chamber Building.
 
 


